
Health and Wellness Safety Measures, and House-Keeping Notes

We're looking forward to seeing you in-person with in-studio classes for ALL!

To ensure and provide a safe movement environment, we at STUDIO234 are taking extra
attention to providing a safe studio and will be following a protocol of protection, including
the following:

* keeping high-touch surfaces clean and disinfecting.

* Providing hand sanitizer at our entrance and at other appropriate areas as well as hot
water & soap available in the bathroom for hand-washing.

* Limiting class sizes to a maximum 10 students per class.

* Providing a contactless payment system.

* Posting signs at the entrance of our facility informing all persons of the best health and
wellness safety protocols.

We ask for you to monitor your own health regularly and if you are experiencing any
symptoms such as headache, coughing, sore throat, runny nose, etc. that you responsibly
excuse yourself from the studio until symptoms are clear.

* In accordance with the local schools and other business establishments, face coverings are
at your individual discretion.

** Should there ever be a case of COVID reported, we will inform that infected student’s class.
The teacher will be tested, and the parents of the other students in the class may decide to
then have their child tested or keep them home for observation. If a student is sick, PLEASE
DO NOT COME TO CLASS! If a student does come to class with any sick symptoms, they will
be asked to leave and return when symptoms clear.

Other House-Keeping Notes Include:

*If possible, students should come to class dressed and ready for class so they do not need to
utilize the changing room/restroom upon arrival.

*Please keep voices at a low volume in the lobby area so as not to distract classes in session.

We greatly appreciate your understanding and continued support for our studio, and most
importantly, your continued support for our community! We will continue to ensure that we
are doing our best to provide a safe place for our community to further their love of dance
and movement.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding! Keep checking back as
we continue to update this page with any further developments.
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